
LOKKER PARK Renovation
Community Workshop #1 and #2 

Project comments should be sent in writing at the earliest possible date, but no later than
February 1, 2023, in order to be considered for this phase. Comments can be mailed to
Jordan & Bain – 459 N. Ventura Ave., Ventura, CA 93001 or emailed to Jay Bain at
john@jordan-gilbert.com

Name:
Address:
Phone #:
Comments:
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